
I am in full support of Councilor Carons and the OEB decision to end the gas pipeline  subsidy to 
corporations such as Enbridge. 
Considering the damage to the environment  we as a  nation can no longer support the use of fossil 
fuels. 
If gas line infrastructure has to be installed ( consider the alternatives) then the cost must be borne by 
the gas companies and the developers and not loaded onto existing  house holders . 
John Steggles    
 


